
Dhruv Project of Mensa India. 

 

It gives us great joy to announce that two of our students, Aadi Jain and Rishit 

Kundra of 10F received commendation letters for volunteering for the Dhruv Project 

of Mensa India. 

Mensa is the world’s oldest and largest high IQ Society. Mensa India is the Indian 

chapter of Mensa International. Project Dhruv aims to identify and nurture 

underprivileged high IQ children. Both Rishit and Aadi spent time with the Mensa 

Scholars during the weekends mentoring and exchanging ideas related to science, 

language and communication and information technology. 

Despite the prevailing lockdown and their commitments towards academics, these 

students acknowledged their responsibility towards the society and reached out to 

the Mensa Scholars through interactive presentations and relevant resource 

material. 

 

Sanskriti School is proud of both Rishit and Aadi. We hope that they will continue to 

be associated with such projects and inspire many others in the process. 


